
TIGER TALES
June 21, 2018

End of Year 
Reminders:

Note that school begins on September 4. You will 
find bus information on the RSU website as soon as 
it is completed in August. We anticipate no major 

changes to bus routes or times.

From the Nurse:
REMEMBER TO PICK UP MEDICATIONS:

Parents please be sure, if your child has medication 
at school, to pick it up by the end of the school day 

tomorrow.

LOST and FOUND
Be sure to check Lost & Found.  As has been our 
tradition we will donate any left over items to a 

local charity once school is finished.

From the Kitchen:  
Please take care of any outstanding lunch bills.  

There will be no morning milk, no breakfast and no 
lunch served on the last day of school.   If your child 

pre-ordered a bag lunch they will be receiving it 
before they leave for the day.

The last day of school is 
tomorrow, June 22

 Bus dismissal is at 12:00noon 

FIELD DAY IS TOMORROW!!

Please make sure to wear sneakers 
and bring a water bottle






